
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to announce our new Tobacco-Free Initiative aimed at creating a healthier 

environment for all of our community members. Our commitment to promoting wellness and 

reducing tobacco-related harm has driven us to implement this important program. 

Initiative Details: 

• Start Date: [Insert Date] 

• Location: [Specify Locations] 

• Goals: To reduce tobacco use, promote cessation, and enhance the overall health of our 

community. 

Next Steps: 

We encourage everyone to participate in educational sessions and activities to support this 

initiative. Dates and details of these events will be shared soon. 

Get Involved: 

If you have any questions or would like to contribute to the initiative, please contact us at [Insert 

Contact Information]. Your involvement can make a significant difference! 

Thank you for your commitment to a healthier community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


